

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri

Pinellas County Sheriff's Office

"Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas"

June 17, 2024

Honorable Kathleen Peters, Chair Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners 315 Court Street Clearwater, Florida 33756

RE: FY24 FRC - Family Reunification Center

Dear Commissioner Peters:

The following is a request for FY24 one-time capital funding of \$1,750,180.

Capital Outlay Total

\$

1,750,180

This funding will support the creation of a Family Reunification Center plan as discussed at my FY25 budget presentation on June 5, 2024.

This is a collaborative effort lead by the Sheriff's Office and includes the BCC and numerous other agencies to respond to major unknown events natural or man-made.

Please forward this FY24 funding to my Fiscal Affairs Bureau.

Sincerely

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri Pinellas County, Florida

BG:SEK/nmj

cc: Barry A. Burton, County Administrator

Jeanette Phillips, Chief Deputy Director, Clerk of the Circuit Court

Chris Rose, Director, Office of Management and Budget John Ondrovic, Analyst, Office of Management and Budget